
POLICY CHANGE 
 
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS HAS IMPLEMENTED A POLICY CHANGE 
EFFECTIVE AUGUST 1ST 2025 IN REFERENCE TO PAST DUE BILLS. 
WATER BILLS ARE DUE THE 16TH EVERY MONTH. IF NOT PAID BY THE 
16TH YOU WILL RECEIVE A PAST DUE CUT OFF BY MAIL. YOU WILL 
HAVE UNTIL THE 25TH TO PAY YOUR BILL. IF NOT PAID YOUR WATER 
METER WILL BE PULLED FOR NON PAYMENT WITH NO FURTHER 
NOTICE AND ADDITIONAL CHARGES WILL BE APPLIED. 
 


